INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular No. ISS/DP/023/2020-21  Dated: 28/07/2020)

The Acting President, Members of the Management Committee, Principal and Staff of the school
wish all the students and their parents,

The school office will remain closed from Thursday, July 30 to Thursday, August 06, 2020
on the occasion of Eid Al Adha.

Jo ‘
DEEPAK PATANKAR

Principal



